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16th October 2013


FROM MARION ATIENO
TO SPONSOR BRYNHILDUR

Dear strong lady of Iceland and Sponsor to Marion,

RE: DAP SIX MONTHS REPORT FROM MAY TO OCTOBER 2013

Warm greetings from your dear foster daughter Atieno! She is doing very well and facing the last term text to enable her to join class seven next year. 

Sure Marion is doing well in her lessons and giving us hope for good performance in future. She is very jolly, a good debater and also stands firm for girl child rights. 

Marion is growing taller, beautiful with wide white eyes, she made me laugh when she told me I take a picture of her one eye to send to you. She laughed. I asked why Marion? She answered Maggastina’s eye is in our office’s wall, sponsor to Belinda, and I like Belinda’s sponsor one eye. 

My sponsor Brynhildur is now preparing Christmas and packing for Little Bees Children, the great day is coming and X-mas dinner, and jumps and cheers. I like my sponsor, she feeds us. 

Best regards,


Lucy Odipo.





